
 

 
 

School Resource Officer, Chris Stanton, 
and L.E.A.D. Officer Doug Habermann, 

will be co-hosting a parent presentation 
with school administrators on vaping.  

 
Please join us on Monday, April 30th at 
7:00 pm in the High School Auditorium.   

 
The presentation will be geared towards 
the parents of sixth, seventh, and eighth 

graders - however, all are welcome. 


